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Mr M D Spencer 
Teacher of Physics and Mathematics 
Email: matthew.spencer@ellesmere.com 
 
20th May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 

STEM Alton Towers Theme Park Visit - Friday 24th June 2022 
 
As part of our STEM programme at Ellesmere College, we encourage students to look at the 
applications to the theory covered in school.  To this end, students will be given the opportunity to 
investigate and collect data on rides at Alton Towers theme park.  Year 10 and Year 12 will both have 
to complete activities based around their GCSE and A level work.  This will enhance their practical 
skills and be a great opportunity for our students to see practical applications in a real-life setting.  It 
will also be good preparation for the STEM challenges at the end of the year. 
 
The price of the trip is £24 which includes coach travel and entry into the park.  Lunches will be 
provided by the College, but students should bring extra money should they wish to purchase 
anything extra whilst at the park. 
 
The coaches will be leaving the school at 8.30am and we will be returning to school around 5.15pm. 
Students will be put into groups and will have to meet staff at certain times of the day to check in 
with them.  Otherwise, students will be free to explore the park and complete their set activities. 
 
If you would like for your child to attend this trip, please can you fill in the reply slip below and return 
it by Friday 10th June. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
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STEM Alton Towers Theme Park Visit  
Friday 24th June 2022 

 
Please return this slip to Mr M D Spencer no later than Friday 10th June 2022.   

Email: matthew.spencer@ellesmere.com 
 

 
 
 
 

Pupil Name ………………………………………………………………………………………………  Tutor Group ……………………. 
 
 
I do/do not wish my son/daughter to attend the STEM Alton Towers Theme Park on Friday 24th June 
2022. 
(Please delete where applicable) 
 
 
 
 
 
Parent …………………………………………………………………………………………………….. Date ………………………………… 
(Parent Signature) 
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